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21 April 2016
Dear Parents/Guardians of Suquamish Elementary Students,
You are receiving this letter because your child is registered to take this spring’s Smarter Balanced Assessments (SBA). This is the official state test given this year. See your child’s test schedule below:
	Scheduled Test
	Date

	English Language Arts
	April 12

	English Language Arts Performance Task, part 1
	April 28

	English Language Arts Performance Task, part 2
	April 29

	Math
	May 2

	Math Performance Task
	May 6

	Science
	May 20


The SBA is an exam that is aligned to Common Core State Standards in math and English/Language Arts.  In math there will be two sessions, and in English/Language Arts there will be three sessions. The science MSP test for fifth grade students will continue to have one session. This year all of our testing will be taken online using a computer.

We want all students to be able to do their very best every day, not just on test days.  As a parent, you can do a lot to help your child to be successful:

· See that your child gets plenty of sleep, eats a good breakfast, brings a healthy snack, and wears comfortable clothing.

· We will start our testing after our specialist time in the morning. Please make sure your child is here by 10 am. 
· Encourage your child to take the test seriously, listen carefully, read carefully, and ask questions if they don’t understand the directions.

Every effort will be made at school to create an environment in which your child will do their best on the tests.  Again, the SBA and Science MSP tests are just one of many measures of student achievement.

If you have questions about the tests, please contact your child’s classroom teacher or the TOSA at Suquamish:


Nicky Seaberg (nseaberg@nkschools.org)   Phone:  396-3872.

We appreciate all you do to help your child and our school achieve great things. 

Sincerely,

Andra Murray








North Kitsap School District

Patty Page, Superintendent


18360 Caldart Avenue NE, Poulsbo, WA 98370
(360)396-3002

